
The 2015 Annual Update of the region’s Comprehensive 
Economic Development Strategy (CEDS) is now 
available. The document is required by the U.S. 
Economic Development Administration to maintain the 
region’s status as an Economic Development District and 
to document ongoing economic development initiatives.

The report also identifies eligible projects seeking federal 
grant assistance from the EDA during the upcoming 
federal fiscal year 2016, which begins October 1, 2015. 
The CEDS Report is available online at: www.pvpc.org. 
For more information, contact Lori Tanner at 
ltanner@pvpc.org. 
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